
Wishing You a Happy  
And Resourceful Holiday! 

We would like to thank you for all of the support  
you have given Working Bikes Cooperative  

throughout the past 10 years. 

 
There isn’t a better moment in time to show our  

appreciation and gratitude for having you as one  

of our many devoted friends. 
 

Sincerely, 

Working Bikes 

Working Bikes is a 501c3 non-profit and all 

donations are tax deductible.  Your donations 

make the efforts of redistributing bikes locally 

and internationally possible.   

Bicycle, bicycle parts, tools and supplies do-

nations are always appreciated.  Financial 

donations are also very much appreciated. 

    If you are interested in making a donation  

    during this end of the year season for your 

    self or in someone's honor, you may contact  

    us via email at donations@workingbikes.org  

    or may drop off parts and supplies Mon-Sat  

    9am-5pm at our Pilsen location 2434 S.  

    Western Ave, Chicago, IL,60608.. 
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